Mr. Carl Gotlieb Tribume Broadcasting Co. 1717 Eye St., NV Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Gottlieb.

We are glad that you liked the idea of your crew lunching with us at the restaurant they agreed is fine and unusual because they enjoyed it, because that added to our enjoyment and because it gave us a relaxed opportunity to think ahead to the interview.

After they left I was reminded that + have no record of anything I've said during any interview relating to the Oliver Stone movie.

So, I write to ask if what was taped is preserved and if it presents no problem if I may have a dub.

I do not want it for personal reasons.

As Mark may have told you, all I have will go to a fine local college where the records will be a permanent public archive.

It is for archival rather than personal reasons that if possible I would appreciate a copy.

Thanks if you can, and best to all

Harold Weisberg